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The Ministry of Health of the Republic of Lithuania provided the information that has no data that conversion therapy is applied in Lithuanian health care institutions. Though there is no separate Law in Lithuania regarding prohibiting of conversion therapy, but the Article 14 of the Law on Patients' Rights and Compensation of the damage to their Health (hereinafter the Law) prohibits providing health care without the consent of the patient, while the Article 1 of the Law prohibits restricting the patient's rights on the grounds of gender, race, nationality, language, origin, social status, religion, beliefs, sexual orientation, genetic characteristics, disability, or other factors.


